

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca

2019-07-05

Ms. Shirley Walsh Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro P.O. Box 12400 Hydro Place, Columbus Drive St. John's, NL A1B 4K7

Dear Ms. Walsh:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Revisions to Cost of Service Methodology Review - Request for Extension to file responses to remaining Requests for Information

In its letter dated July 3, 2019, Hydro requested an extension for the filing of the remaining responses. The Board grants the extension for the filing of the remaining responses to Friday, July 12, 2019.

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon Board Secretary

CB/rr

ecc Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca Newfoundland Power Inc.

Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com Consumer Advocate

Dennis Browne, Q.C., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com Industrial Customer Group

Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca

Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com

Iron Ore Company of Canada

Gregory Moores, E-mail: gmoores@stewartmckelvey.com

Labrador Interconnected Group

Senwung Luk, E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com